
 

      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 23.4.21 

 

Dear Families, 

Another week has flown by and we are fast approaching the May Bank Holiday 

weekend. Fingers crossed the weather will stay on our side! 

 The Recovery Curriculum  

We are looking forward to NSPCC 

Numbers day on Tuesday 4th May. 

Children are welcome to dress up in 

maths or number related outfits and 

bring in a £1 donation. They could also 

come dressed as magicians too!  A large 

part of the day will also be addressing 

internet safety. Due to lockdown many 

children have used apps and online platforms to keep in touch with their 

friends. We are helping children to use these platforms safely and recommend 

that you regularly monitor your child’s online activity and their use of devices / 

phones. Please see below several websites that will provide all the information 

you need to keep your children safe online.  

https://www.net-

aware.org.uk/networks/whatsapp/  

https://parentzone.org.uk/article/whatsapp-

guide-parents-and-carers  

https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers  

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/ 

Our school website has many more resources 

available 

http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/page/e-safety/42873 
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100 Reads Challenge 

The children at Nevill Road love to read 
and we have worked hard to develop a 
whole school culture of reading for 
pleasure. Every child in school has a 
reading book accessible in class 
throughout the day and we have 
designated time for children to read 
quietly and listen to books read by an 
adult. Our 100 reads Challenge has 

been a huge success and an incredible number of books have been read by the 
children since September. If you have any of the books from the list at home 
that you would be willing to donate, you will be making 330 children very 
happy! The lists can be found here: 

http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/serve_file/814787 

http://www.nevillroadjunior.co.uk/serve_file/814788 

Healthy Snacks 

Please be reminded that we promote healthy eating at Nevill Road and are a 
nut free school due to children and adults having allergies.  

Reporting an Absence 

If you are reporting an absence, please share the reason as we need to add this 
to our records.  

Positive Covid Cases 

Please email covid@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk and leave a contact 
number.  

Dates for the Diary  

Monday 3rd May – BANK HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 4th May – NSPCC Magical Maths Day 

Thursday 6th May – POLLING DAY (school closed / INSET Day) 

Wednesday 12th May – Year 2 Parent Meeting, 5.30pm 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff  
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